[image: image1.png]PTA

everychild. onevoice®







Welcome to the Unit Email










Month/Date/Year
Welcome to (Insert Name of Your PTA Unit)! 
You are now a member of (INSERT NAME OF LOCAL PTA UNIT), the (INSERT STATE NAME HERE) State PTA, and National PTA. Today’s PTA is a dedicated, powerful, and connected network of 5 million parents, teachers, students, and leaders making a difference in the education, health, and safety of America’s children. 
Your membership helps you to stay informed of important legislative child advocacy issues and provides access to tools and resources on academic and parenting topics.  Get ready to become engaged in your community with the following resources: 
· Our Children, digital magazine;
· Two PTA advocacy e-newsletters: PTA Takes Action and PTA Parent;
· Access to exclusive member content on the PTA.org website;
· Online e-learning or workshop training at state and national PTA conferences;
· Discounts on national sponsor products;
· (LIST ANY SPECIFIC LOCAL BENEFITS YOUR PTA UNIT OFFERS HERE).
I would like to encourage you to follow us on social media (@insert Twitter name and Facebook address here) and join us on (insert date and time of next local PTA meeting). Access your PTA member benefits now at PTA.org and activate your membership card.
If you have questions about PTA or your benefits, please contact our PTA Membership Chair at (insert email address of PTA membership leader here). 
We look forward to your involvement this year!
Sincerely,

President, (Insert Name of Your PTA Unit Here)
